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	Comments


[bookmark: _GoBack]Texas Competitive Power Advocates (TCPA) respectfully requests Nodal Protocol Revision Request (NPRR) 975 be considered for Urgent status at the May 27, 2020 Technical Advisory Committee (TAC) WebEx Information Session.  When the NPRR was filed and originally considered through the stakeholder process, COVID-19 had not yet disrupted the meeting schedules.  Therefore, a need for Urgent status was not contemplated until the restriction of in-person meetings was extended further.  Approval of NPRR975 at the June 9, 2020 ERCOT Board WebEx would allow ERCOT to begin the process of implementing this additional transparency for the market.

	Revised Cover Page Language


None
	Revised Proposed Protocol Language


None
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